
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 
 

SCHEDULED NETWORK SECURITY MAINTENANCE 
 
 

Due to scheduled network maintenance, applications/services will be intermittently 
available during this period: 

 
 

START:  Saturday, 21 March 2025 – 08h00 
 
 

END:   Saturday, 22 March 2025 – 23h00 
 
 

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and trusts that you will find this in order. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
ICT Management 
20/03/2025 
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